
From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Joe Golden
Cc: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: RE: Question regarding Public Meeting in Jasper:CAFO operations
Date: Monday, March 28, 2016 7:23:05 AM

Mr. Golden,
 
The only public hearing will be held on April 14, 2016 beginning at 6:00 p.m. Central Time.  It will be
at the Jasper School District Cafetorium, 600 School Street, in Jasper, Arkansas in Newton County.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
 

From: Joe Golden [mailto:jocatgo@cox.net] 
Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2016 7:03 AM
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Question regarding Public Meeting in Jasper:CAFO operations
 
March 26, 2016
 
I understand there will be a public meeting about the General Permit for CAFO operations in Jasper
Arkansas.
 
Please give me the dates, time and places of the other public meetings that will be held.
 
Thank you,
 
Joe Golden
1616 Windsor Drive
Harrison, AR 72601
 
Home ph: 870-741-1165
Cell ph       870-365-9692
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